
From: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 6 September 2021 3:58 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Ruchi Bhatt <ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS - Statement [2021] FWCFB 5493 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I write in relation to proceedings associated with the review of the Social, Community, Home Care 
and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 (AM2018/26). 
 
Ai Group does not raise any concerns as to the appropriateness of the questions identified at 
paragraph 21 of the Full Bench’s Statement published on 3 September 2021. Nor do we propose any 
additional questions.  
 
Regards, 
 

Brent Ferguson 

Director – Major Cases, Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 
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